
ISO Course 
An 8-hour course conducted by the Insurance Services Office will be held at the 
Public Safety Facility in McRae-Helena on September 27, 2018. The course will 
explain what the office is looking for when it performs the site visits. They will 
explain how the score is calculated and what it means for the area. They will 
explain the role that each department plays in the overall score. You are not 
required to stay all day; you can come in for your department only. The plan for 
the day is as follows: 

8:30- Introduction 

 Communications 

 Fire Departments 

 Lunch 

 Water Department 

The Southeast Manger of ISO will be presenting the material. Each department 
can come for the entire course or only for the segment pertaining to their 
department. All officials that serve on any council, commission, or board are 
recommended to attend the entire course to help with understanding the 
purpose of the ISO, its audit, and how improvements can be made. 

Any questions, please contact the McRae-Helena Fire Department @ (229)868-
2082, Assistant Chief Greg Young @ (229)315-9284 or Chief Jeff Hardin @ 
(229)315-0938. Please RSVP to ensure proper accommodations.  

 

McRae-Helena Public Safety Facility 
181 E. Oak Street 
McRae-Helena GA, 31055 


